From: Planning
Subject: Do Not Build High-Rise

From: Erin Russ <eruss@umich.edu>

Sent: Monday, December 25, 2023 12:42 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Do Not Build High-Rise

| am writing to oppose the construction of the new high-rise by developer Subtext.

Erin B. Russ
Treasurer, University of Michigan Martha Cook Alumni Association
BA, University of Michigan 2010-2014



